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Stay up to date with all that is happening at Medi-Cal Rx by visiting the Bulletins & News page 

and signing up for the Medi-Cal Rx Subscription Service to receive notification of future alerts. 

Here are the latest alerts: 

January 6, 2023 

 Reminder: Drugs Supplied to Nursing Facilities: Reminder for submitting claims for drugs 

dispensed to beneficiaries who reside in nursing facilities. 

January 9, 2023 

 Drug Use Review (DUR) Alert System Issue: Additive Toxicity (AT): A system issue has been 

identified with Reject Code 88 where the claims adjudication process may result in a paid 

claim without notifying the dispensing pharmacist of the potential additive toxicity. 

January 12, 2023 

 How to Prepare for Retirement of the Transition Policy: Pharmacy providers and prescribers 

are encouraged to consider planning ahead in anticipation of the retirement of the 

Transition Policy. 
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